SLEEBA VELLAKAYAM

HYDRO PROJECT PVT. LTD.

To,

The Divislonal Forest Officer,
Divislonal Forest Office,
Kothamangalam,

Subject: Submission of Project Documents - Proposal No.FB/KL/HYD/144656/2021
Vellakayam Micro Hydro Project (90kW)

Proposal No:  FB/KL/HYD/144656/2021

Respected Sir,

With reference to the above proposal, a meeting was convened on 05/08/2025 at the
Divisional Forest Office, during which the Divisional Forest Officer, under the directions of DIGF

Smt. Prentha Paul, instructed the submission of the detailed project sketch and plan, a revised new
KML file and the CIA /CCF study report.

As per the instructions the revised KML files along with the sketches and plans for all project
structures have been updated in the Parivesh Portal. The preparation of the CIA/CCF report is
currently in progress and requires some additional time for completion. | wish to inform you we are
submitting herewith the revised KML files, sketches and plans along with this letter.

| kindly request your consideration in this regard.

Yours faithfully,
Changamangadu
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_Office : Valiyavilayil Building, MP XI-395, Chengamanadu P.O., i E-mail : sleebapower@gmail.com
Regel. Ome Koxérakkgra, Kollam District, Kerala, S. India - 691557 | Phone : 9447112450.
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